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Report on U.S. History Standards Erroneously Attributed to the  

Texas Higher Education Coordinating Board 
 
 
November 9, 2011 – Austin, Texas – A recent report released by Keith Erekson, a faculty 
member at The University of Texas El Paso and member of the Texas Higher Education 
Coordinating Board (THECB) Social Studies Faculty Collaborative titled Bridging the Gap 
Between K-12 and College Readiness Standards in Texas: Recommendations for U.S. History 
has been erroneously attributed to the THECB in an article published by the Dallas Morning 
News on November 7th.  
 
This report was not requested, reviewed or approved by the THECB or its staff. The faculty 
collaborative is funded by the THECB, however the agency does not have ownership for the 
work product derived from the collaborative. Products developed by the collaborative do not 
reflect opinions, analysis, or conclusions of the agency or its Board. 
 
On page 2 of the report, Erekson states the following: 
 
“The findings related and views expressed in this report are solely those of the author and do 
not necessarily represent the views of, and should not be attributed to, the Social Studies 
Faculty Collaborative or the Texas Higher Education Coordinating Board.” 
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